
Daily Announcements 
Linn-Mar High School 
Friday, March 8, 2024 

 
Construction Impacts to Parking Begins after March 8 – PARKING ALERT March 8 will be the last 
school day we will use the West (Door #1) parking as well as the western most area of the South 
Parking Lot, (near the Electronic Sign) Please be aware that these locations will no longer be 
available when we return from spring break on March 18.  

 
CLUBS 
 
Congratulations to our very own Mr. Thilges for being FBLA's Teacher of the Month for March! 
Mr. Thilges has been announcing FBLA info on LMTV and has helped make a promotional flyer for 
FBLA. Congratulations to sophomore Santosh Balasubramanian for being FBLA's Student of the 
Month for March! Santosh has displayed dedication to FBLA by showing up to meetings and 
signing up for the State Leadership Conference. Winners receive a coupon for Texas Roadhouse! 
 
Congratulations to FBLA Communication's Officer, Aditya Suri, for being FBLA's Student of the 
Month for March! Aditya has gone above and beyond fulfilling his officer duties and possessing 
excellent leadership skills!  

 
Deadline to turn in your Spring Fling Date request form is Tomorrow March 8th.    Approved 
Guests WILL be allowed at this dance.  In order to bring a Guest that does NOT attend Linn-Mar, 
you must complete and turn on a Guest Permission forms.  These forms are available now in the 
Counselors Office.  Due to Spring Break, we will accept Forms on Monday the 18th if you need a 
little more time.  But if you have them done, please turn them in TODAY. 
 

SPORTS  - Friday 
 
Girls Varsity track & field will compete in IATC Indoor Championship on the ISU campus in Ames. 

 
NEWS from the COUNSELING OFFICE  
 
Also, be sure to visit Xello weekly for new scholarship opportunities. There are 
currently local scholarships available for you to apply today! Don’t miss out on this 
great opportunity to lessen the cost of tuition! Scholarship deadlines are fast 
approaching.  
 
 



College Rep visits this week: 
A Rep from the Colleges listed below will be at Linn-Mar to meet with any students 
who has questions, or interest in learning more.  Stop by the Counselors Office to get 
a pass to visit. 
 
Visits planned for this week are: 
 

Don’t forget to follow the Counselors Office on Instagram, @linnmarhscounseling to get updates 
on all of the events happening in the College & Career Center. 
 
 
Just a few reminders from the Dean's Office  
 
Students must have a current 2023-2024 LMHS parking tag to park on campus during the school 
day. 
 
All students with parking tags must park in their designated parking lot to avoid getting a $25.00 
parking violation. Tags must be displayed at all times. 
 
Students parking off campus are NOT allowed to park in the following locations. 
LRC/Compass 
Excelsior Middle School 
Indian Creek Elementary 
Apartment parking lots across the street 
Local businesses in the area 
 
Students parking on the street please do not block driveways or fire hydrants or you will get 
ticketed by the Marion Police dept. 
 


